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\ ‘y August 16, 1976 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

It is a pleasure to extend warm congratulations to you on your 
election to the presidency of Yeshiva University. I know that 
you will continue Dr. Belkin's great tradition of visionary 
leadership. As Chancellor of The Jewish Theological Seminary I 
wish you well on behalf of myself and all those associated with 
the Seminary. We look forward to ever closer relations between 
our respective schools. Personally, I welcome the prospect of 
increased contacts between us. 

Please feel free to call upon me at any time. I look forward to 
working with you toward the betterment of American Jewry. My 
congratulations to Yeshiva University on their great choice of a 
leader. 

Sincerely, 

DGe__ 
Gerson D. Cohen 

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 
Yeshiva University 
186th Street and Amsterdam Avenue 
New York, New York 10036 
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